
 

 

Architectural Conservancy of Ontario and Heritage London Foundation 

11th Annual Heritage Awards Program: Call for Nominations 

This awards program seeks to recognize individuals and organizations from either the private or 

public sector who have demonstrated an extraordinary commitment to the preservation of London’s 

built heritage. Nominees may be proposed for their long-term dedication to the cause, for a single 

outstanding effort that made a notable difference, for strong leadership and vision in educating the 

public, or for actions that have brought about a positive outcome for built heritage in our City. The 

awards also seek to honour projects that have actually preserved part of our built heritage.  The 

awards will therefore be given in two broad categories: 

1.   To individuals in the fields of education, awareness or advocacy. 

2.   Projects that have conserved built heritage. 

 

The number of awards given each year will be at the discretion of the Awards Committee. 

How to Nominate: 

Any person may make a nomination. To do so, please fill in a nomination form that can be 

found on the ACO and HLF websites.  

Deadline for nominations is Sunday, December 31, 2017. 

Please submit nominations  to: ACO – HLF Heritage Awards Committee, 

By email: info@acolondon.ca or info@heritagelondonfoundation.ca 

By mail: Grosvenor Lodge 1017 Western Road, London, Ontario N6G 1G5 (519 645 2845) 

 

 For more information, download the evaluation criteria found on the websites. 

www.acolondon.ca    or     www.heritagelondonfoundation.org 

The awards will be presented at a Gala reception to be held at Delta Armouries Hotel on 

Thursday, February 15th, 2018 to kick off Heritage Week. 
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